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Board Members Present (via phone):	Robert Fluharty, President; Lisa Turley, Secretary; Diane Lewis, Treasurer; Larry Peters, VP Investigations
Other Members (via phone):	Jim Terango, Kathy Stover, Jerry Howell, Emma Howell
Old Business.  Fluharty discussed the meeting PISPWV had with WVSOS.  Concerns that WVSOS introduced a bill to move our profession under WVSP.  The bill died and didn’t make it out of committee.  At July 2015 quarterly meeting need to decide how to proceed.  October meeting get game plan together and in January 2016 present.  Group needs to be unified and agree to the majority of what is best for the profession.  
In past the organization had pushed for a board to self-regulate.
Old Business.  Committees.  According to the bylaws there are several committees we need.  Membership, Legislative, Education, Program, Bylaws, Elections, Audit, etc.  Legislative and Membership Committee are the priorities at this time.  Members need to volunteer for committees.  On application we need to mandate that members select a committee of choice.  By July 2015 meeting organization needs to decide what is best.
Financials:  Current balance is $3,518.86 as of the 1st of April.  The Post Office Box was also paid.
Old Business.  Recruitment/Membership.  Diane Lewis has agreed to be on the committee but not the chairman.  A phone call welcoming new members would be appropriate and she or her staff would be willing to handle this responsibility.  WVSOS monitoring of the website to see new members and invite those from the website and make sure email addresses are available for members.  We need to highlight the organization and send a letter to solicit to join the organization especially when it involves recruiting retired State Police.  A possible lobbyist representative would be James Merrill on Legislative Committee.  We should be able to answer and handle any type of case with the group we have.  Maybe we could list the types of investigations we each handle with our information on the website.  There is currently some networking within the organization but more connections need to be made to make our organization stronger.  Lewis suggested Terango be the Chairman in Membership.  Terango said he was concerned with coverage throughout the state and being representative of statewide. Diane Lewis agreed to assist.  Terango was asked by Fluharty to make a check list about the process he desires.
Website.  At the last meeting a request was made for the membership to acknowledge what areas of services each member’s offers.  Further work needs to be done on this item.  We need three bids to rebuild our website including a mobile site.  Fluharty would like to pass these responsibilities.  This part is important with membership. Turley suggested a lead which didn’t prove productive.  It was suggested the avenue to letting several people to design and the members pick the best option.  Prior to Fluharty taking over, $50-150 month was the previous cost.  Motion made by Turley/seconded by Lewis.  Motion carried to work towards a new webpage development process.   
Legislative Committee.  James Merrill volunteered to serve.  Turley agreed to serve with this committee.   Jim Crowder was past president and registered as a lobbyist for the organization.  The commitment was burdensome.  Terango felt whoever commits to the lobbyist position should be compensated a daily rate.  Terango said an individual might not want to accept the offering but at least compensation would be offered.  Turley expressed concerns with daily commitments and the need for at least two to commit.  Turley expressed concerns about adequately representing both security and investigator issues.  Terango felt a PISPWV member was a better fit for representing our organization.  Fluharty felt the first priority was identifying a committee chair.  Fluharty also pointed out since we were a statewide organization and we each would need to contact our local representatives to express our talking points with the organizations views on what is best for our membership and profession.    
New Business.  Did everyone receive their certificates from the October training?  Lewis commended Fluharty for all his work on the website.  Lewis reiterated the importance of committees.  The newsletter needs and adding more information to the website is important moving forward.  Peters expressed his appreciation for the conference call option for the meeting.  Howell asked about expectations with ??? and/or WVSP.  Several years ago it was predicted that $160,000 in revenues are brought in from our industry by way of licensures.
Upcoming dates.  Next meeting scheduled for July 25, 2015 at Blackwater Falls.  The 3rd quarter meeting is scheduled for Lewisburg October 23, 2015.
Motion made by Peters and Second to adjourn by Turley.  Motion carried.
